

FIDESZ - Hungarian Civic Uni Parliamentary Group

Ms Sarah Newton MP
Deputy Chairman of the Conservative Party
House of Commons
London SW1A 0AA

8 April 2013

Dear Ms Newton,

On behalf of the Parliamentary Group of Fidesz – Hungarian Civic Union and in my own name, I offer my deep condolences to the family and friends of Baroness Thatcher and to the people of Great Britain.

Words cannot express the loss of such a valuable person and great leader. Prime Minister Thatcher was one of the most influential and inspirational personalities of the twentieth century. She made a great contribution to making the free world become what it is like – the fall of communism and the establishment of Central European democracies we live in today. History will long preserve her name as a symbol of courage and resolve.

Yours sincerely,

Antal Rogán

Chairman of the Parliamentary Group

Fidesz – Hungarian Civic Union